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PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 

Gifts received by June 10th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

This is the last chance to give to the second annual 
all children birthday celebration in July.  

There will be dancing and singing and joy abounding. 
Last year the children cheered happily as they were all given a wrapped 
present and presented with a birthday cake, sodas, and chicken 
dinners.  Please consider helping to increase our birthday fund with an 
amount of your choosing.  We would like to thank our sponsors for 
always making these celebrations (Christmas too) so wonderful!! 

Attention:  www.rescueafricanchildren.org has new videos! 

PASTOR PAUL WAGUBI 
D.O.B: OCTOBER 23, 1976 
Dear Friends, 
     I am Pastor Paul Wagubi, 
Forty two (42) years old, living at 
Nawanyago, Luuka District with 
my wife, Justine Naigaga. We 
have four sons and seven 
daughters. I took Jesus Christ as 
my personal Saviour in the month 
of October, 2012. 
    We are ministering in Omega 
Christian Prayers Centre – 
Ikonya. This Church was planted 
in the Month of April, 2017.  I 
wish to thank our sponsors who 
managed to give us a cow 
through Rev. Fred Tumwebaze. 
We are blessed and expect a 

calf, milk and daily income 
from it. 
    In a humble way, we 
beseech the Almighty God 
to bless you bountifully for 
such love and. we pray that 
he continues uniting us both 
physically and spiritually in 
Jesus’ Name.                             
…Amen.             

Two more Pastor Families 
benefit from the Pastor 
Cow Fund.  Ministering to 
the poor won’t provide a 
living wage for these 
Pastors.  That is why they 
are so thankful to receive this 
income generating gift. 

PASTOR FLORENCE KALUMBA 
D.O.B OCTOBER 23, 1973 
I am Pastor Florence Kalumba, 
aged 45 and married to Moses 
Kalumba. We have five sons and 
two daughters. We both got 
saved in 1990. I was ordained as 
Pastor of Omega Christian 
Prayer Centre – Bulama that was 
established in 2000. Currently, 
w e h a v e s e v e n t y C h u r c h 
members and we have seen the 
Lord’s hand in this ministry.  We  

(Pastor Florence and her husband, 
Pastor Moses with their new cow) 
have a temporary structure as a 
meeting place but we need more 
prayers for a permanent one. 
    Through Rev. Fred Tumwebaze, 
we received a cow from sponsors. 
We expect a lot from this cow and 
we appreciate you for fulfilling 
Proverbs chapter 11, verse 25, “A 
generous man will prosper; he who 
refreshes others will himself be 
refreshed.”   My family expects a 
calf, milk and a daily income from 
this cow. May the Almighty God 
bless you all excessively in all the 
things you do.  …Amen
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